From: Trudy Skilbeck

To: WATAG Secretary; CROWAG

Subject: Thank you

Dear Chris and WATAG and David and CROWAG

I am an Eley candidate. I was so excited to receive your combined leaflet in my letterbox this afternoon; a welcome distraction from working from home! What an excellent piece of collaborative service to the community.

While I appreciate you are not about serving the candidates, I want to say thank you. As a candidate with few resources, I can't do much beyond that short Ballot Paper statement or the one little flyer I've done. Your flyer gives best chance for better awareness.

I want to see the community engaged and voting thoughtfully, more than I want to win.

The effort to co-operative in this way, to design and print your flyer, and to walk Whitehorse to distribute it - I'm saying thanks for all that investment. I hope you are rewarded with heightened interest in your groups.

Thanks again, Trudy Skilbeck

From: David Coombs **To:** WATAG Secretary

Subject: Re: A survey of Candidates for Whitehorse Council Elections 2020

Thank you for putting this together, I think it's a great way to get more data to the community.

Sincerely, David Coombs

From: Caroline C **To:** WATAG Secretary

Subject: Re: FW: A survey of Candidates for Whitehorse Council Elections 2020

Hi Chris,

Thanks for your email, and the opportunity to fill out your survey.

I have this minute completed the survey, and I look forward to collaborating with you in the future (if I am given the honour of being elected).

Kind Regards,

Caroline Cook (VOTE 1 - Elgar Ward).

From: dawfamily [mailto:dawfamily@iprimus.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2020 8:23 AM

To: 'WATAG Secretary'

Subject: RE: A survey of Cnadidates for Whitehorse Council Elections 2020

HI Chris,

Good to hear from you and I hope you are well, especially given these trying times.

I will happily respond to your questionnaire over the next few days.

Regards, Philip Daw